
WILLIAM L. NEICHTER 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 
1313 LYNDON LANE 

SUITE 115 
LOUISVILLE, KENTUCKY 40222 

(502) 429-0266 

October 5, 1992 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21702 

Dear Harold: 

Today, I received your letter of October 1, 1992. On September 
22, 1992, I received a copy of Senator Cooper's index. In 
looking through this index, I do not think that there is going 
to be very much at all on the Warren Commission. I got the 
index so that when I go to the University of Kentucky, I can 
go right to the applicable records. 

I enclose a copy of a letter I received from Bill Cooper (no 
relation) relating to all this. I am going to donate your 
books to the University of Kentucky library, which I will be 
discussing with you in a few days. Bill Cooper referred me to 
an interview with Senator Cooper which I am getting from U of K. 
I will, of course, tell you of its contents as soon as I know. 

Mr. Cooper tells me that Senator Coo- er's brother, Dick Cooper, 
has as much as two file cabinets of tie Senator's papers relating 
to the Warren Commission. These have not been turned over to 
the University. Ironically, Dick Cooper was a customer of ours 
when he ran Somerset (Kentucky) Stone. Our company sold him 
rock crushing equipment. However, I do not really know Dick 
and U of K will continue to try to get these records. 

I will let you know what I find out as soon as possible. 

Sincerely, 

William L. Neichter 

WLN/ea 

P.S. Enclosed are all references in the index of Cooper to the 
Warren Commission. I am going up to examine the records October 
14, 1992. It is only a 70 mile drive from here. 


